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Withdrawal of Legal STA 

 On advice of FCC staff, LMS File No. 0000160287 is being withdrawn and refiled 
because Legal STA Applications requesting extension of the repack invoice deadline are exempt 
from filing fees.  See TV Broadcaster Relocation Fund Filing Deadline Approaches in Thirty 
Days, Public Notice, DA 21-1117 at n.6 (rel. Sept. 8, 2021).  Accordingly, as the Legal STA 
cannot be amended to note that the application is exempt from filing fees, the application is 
being withdrawn and refiled noting the proper fee exemption.  


